
UCR & TAPS Point-2-Point Shuttle service is suspended 
 

In response to the campus efforts to mitigate the potential for transmission of the 
COVID-19 virus, UCPD and UCR Transportation Services have suspended the Point 
2 Point shuttle service effective 03/12/2020 and at least through April 3rd or until 
normal in-person instruction resumes. As an alternative, UCPD will divert the 
staffing resources from the shuttles to night time on-campus walking escorts 
available 7 days a week. A walking escort can be requested by calling UCPD 
dispatch at 951-827-5222.  UCPD will notify the community when the Point-2-
Point shuttle service resumes normal operations. 
 


